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Inspection Report / Phil Sheridan Lode / M-1988-081 
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Reply-To: Harry Covey <mineralsofgold1@aol.com>
To: "amy.eschberger@state.co.us" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>, "dennis.covey@yahoo.com"
<dennis.covey@yahoo.com>

Dear Amy,

Thank you for your time today in answering my questions about the inspection report. 

I want to thank you for your kindness and patience as we work through our disappointment in dealing with these final
results.

We, at this time, officially submit our request to withdraw our TC-2 Request for the Second 5-Year Term of Mining
Cessation for the Phil Sheridan Lode.

We shall keep you informed and appreciate your willingness to help us with any questions that may arise in the future.

It has been a pleasure to work with you.

Sincerely,

Janice A. Wheeler
POA for Harry Covey
Permit #M-1988-081
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